

Town of Port au Port East SUMMER 2025 NEWSLETTER



New Facebook Page

Stay up to date on town news! Follow us on the "Town of Port au Port East" Facebook page!

Fire Department

The Port au Port Regional Volunteer Fire Department is looking for new recruits. Deputy Chief: Logan Young. Captain: Gordo Scott.

Email: portauportprvfd@gmail.com

In Case of Emergency Call: 911

Provincial Fire Ban

As of July 11th, Newfoundland has a province wide fire ban. Check www.gov.nl.ca/releases for more updates and to see when it is lifted along with the gov.nl Fire Hazards Map which shows live updates on areas at risk or with bans.

Port au Port East Recreation Committee

Will be hosting various fund raisers for the Volunteer Fire Department. Donations can be made at the town office and all items will be used for Bingo prizes. The Committee is always looking for more volunteers!

Contact: portauporteast@gmail.com

Conserve Water

While water conservation orders may come and go it is important to always conserve water as much as possible in the summer. Please do your part to help the reservoir from getting low.

Update Your Account!

If you are not receiving mail from the town, please stop by the office and update your mailing address.

Tourist Information Centre

Our tourist information centre is open for the summer, go check it out! They are also showcasing local artisan creations. If you would like to have a place to sell some of your work, stop by.

Port au Port Indian Band Recreation

Recreation Coordinator: coordinator@portauportindianband.ca

Check out their Facebook Page "Port au Port Indian Band", for weekly list of activities.

Tax Discount Deadline Approaching

The deadline to receive 10% discount on property tax is July 31st. Stop by the office for payment or e-transfer to portauporteast@gmail.com.

Ticks

Confirmed: Ticks carrying Lyme Diseased in Port au Port East. Please be vigilant, check yourself, and your pets. Pets can be medicated monthly to prevent bites. Please submit all ticks to eTick or your local vet for testing (baggy and refrigerate them).



Town of Port au Port East SUMMER 2025 NEWSLETTER



New Businesses – Municipal Policy

It is Municipal Policy for all business to be registered with the town. All Bed 'n' Breakfast's/ Airbnb's MUST be inspected by a fire inspector to be in legal operation. Contact portauportprvfd@gmail.com for an inspection. Please stop by the town office to register your business if it is not already registered.

Town Meetings

Regularly Scheduled Public Meetings of Council left this year (may change):

August 12th September 9th October 14th November 18th December 9th

All regularly scheduled public meetings take place at the town hall/office at 6:00pm.

Current Council

Mayor: Kim DeGroot

Councillors: Florence Barter & Art Barry Staff: Jasmine Pinksen (Town Clerk), Darren Flynn (Water Maintenance), and Zack OQuinn

(Tourist Chalet).

Prefer Email Updates/Newsletter?

Paperless is best! Please email us your preferred email address where you would like to receive town updates and future newsletters.

Town email: portauporteast@gmail.com.

Municipal Elections

Municipal Elections are coming up this October, now is the time to consider running!



For Town Updates

Check our website www.portauporteast.com, our Facebook page "Town of Port au Port East", and/or the electronic board by the tourist chalet. We also print notices and post them at the Post Office and the Town Office Door.

Contact Us

Phone: 709-648-2731

Email: portauporteast@gmail.com

Fall 2025 Newsletter

Expected release date: October.

If you wish to have something in the newsletter, email us. Space is limited, and not all entries may be applicable.

Thank you to our wonderful Residents,

Town of Port au Port East